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Allison, Rick

From: JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2011 1:23 PM
To: Allison, Rick
Subject: Re: WALDEN PC GD28-04 well and tank Form 2As (Docs 400160680, 400160682) Noble 

Energy

Yes, please change. 
Thank you. 
 
Justin Garrett 
Regulatory 
(303) 228-4449 
JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com 
 
 
 
From:        "Allison, Rick" <Rick.Allison@state.co.us> 
To:        <JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com> 
Date:        05/09/2011 01:00 PM 
Subject:        WALDEN PC GD28-04 well and tank Form 2As (Docs 400160680, 400160682) Noble Energy 

 
 
 
Hi Justin, 
  
The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A for the WALDEN PC GD28-04 well and tank locations in the NWNW Sec28 T12N R61W, Weld 

County, and requests Noble Energy’s approval of the following change to BOTH Form 2As: 
  
1)      Water Resources:Both locations are in a sensitive area because: 1) it is likely that shallow ground water is present at the 

locations and the subsurface is comprised of permeable materials (see water well permit 80002); 2) the locations both lie within the 

Upper Crow Creek Designated Basin and therefore a sensitive area by definition.  Therefore, please approve me changing the 

Sensitive Area Designation on both Form 2As from No to Yes. 
  
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding the referenced Form 2As. 
  
Best Regards, 
  
Rick Allison, P.G. 
Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
303-894-2100 ext 5102 
  
 
 
 
The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such information is prohibited. If you have 
received this e-mail in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its 
attachments from your system. 
 


